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Sarah de Jong

From: Van Kuno <vkuno@everettcc.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 3:31 PM
To: Katie Curtis
Cc: Sarah de Jong
Subject: Contract Extension

Hi Katie 
 
Refugee & immigrant Services Northwest agree to the contract extension with Snohomish Health District through 
January 31th, 2022. Thank you and have a Happy and Safe Holidays. 
 
Van  


